
Public Notice
The Township of Ross

       NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 	
THAT THE Public Accuracy Test for the
May 2nd, 2023 Special Election
 Has been scheduled for Thursday
April 27th, 2023 at 9am in the 
Township Hall Meeting Room,
12086 M-89
Richland, MI

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to 
Demonstrate that the tabulators are 
Programed to tabulate the results of the election, 
Counts the votes in the manner
Prescribed by law.


Alexander Harris
Township Clerk
